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Hi!  My name is Justel Unciano & I support Oregon SB548.  There are better ways to 

care for & support our vulnerable foster care children & their belongings other than by 

utilizing a trash bag during a very tragic separation in their lives. 

 

 

As a teenager, I was taken into foster care from school, with the clothes on my back 

& given a teddy bear. I felt scared & confused.  I was then transported from one place 

to another.   

If given a duffel bag & especially a courage card, it may have given me hope, 

something to hold on to & a good sturdy bag to keep things in and call my own.  I am 

a supporter of Project Never Again & truly believe in the mission.  

 

Thank you for listening, for your time & support. 

 

Justel Unciano 

Donor/Volunteer 

 


